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Phone: CH 8 -4310

July 9, 1962

Mr. Click Relander

News Editor

Yakima Morning Herald & Republic
114 North Lth Street

Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:
We want you to know that we greatly appreciate the

co-operation you extended to the Public Relations Department
during our "Courageous Ministers" Assembly.

Your newspaper articles were very well written and
without a doubt inspired many of your readers to greater Chris-
tian thoughts and activity.

We also appreciate the value of such publicity because
it causes the people to think more of their great Creator,
Jehovah God, and the necessity of applying the Christian prin-
ciples he has outlined as a guide for our daily lives in the
Bible, Personally, I want to say it has been a genuine pleasure

.working with you,.

As this convention closes, our thoughts are already
on the future when we can again have the pleasure of working
with you and renewing our acquaintance,

Sincerely yours,

Il s QO ol

W. D. CouCh,
Convention Manager




